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In the wake of the attack on the World Central Kitchen convoy, which killed
seven aid workers, the Green Party have repeated their call for the UK
government to cancel all arms export licences to Israel.  

The Party’s Global Solidarity spokesperson and former Middle East diplomat,
Carne Ross, said: 

“The death of compassionate humanitarian volunteers was an outrageous and
avoidable tragedy. The cynical attempts by the Netanyahu government to
portray the attack on World Central Kitchen (WCK) as an accident have been
dismissed by those agencies trying to feed the starving in Gaza. Under
international humanitarian law, this humanitarian aid is the responsibility
of the Israeli government, yet they are keeping routes closed and not
ensuring that those emergency routes operated by aid agencies are safe.  

“It is clear that the Israeli government is violating the terms of the
licences under which arms are exported and is failing to abide by basic
international humanitarian law. It is a national shame that we are arming the
Israel defence forces who are responsible for the deaths of tens of thousands
of innocent Palestinians. It appears that the deadly Israeli strike on the
aid workers used a drone produced in the UK. This only strengthens the case
for an immediate arms embargo.

“It is hugely disappointing, but sadly predictable, to hear calls to end arms
exports coming only after Western lives have been lost. It comes too late for
the thousands of Palestinian children slaughtered by western supplied bombs
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and bullets.  

“Foreign Secretary Cameron can show global leadership during his talks with
NATO leaders today by first ending UK arms sales and then persuading other
NATO countries to follow suit. We cannot allow the humanitarian calamity in
Gaza to continue a day longer.” 
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